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November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

As you will be aware, all pupils are currently involved in their Winter Examinations, 

which run through to the end of next week. After these are complete, you will receive 

a report from School documenting your child’s progress. 

Each pupil will receive a progress report before Christmas which consists of a mark, 

grade, and effort. Year 12 – 14 pupils will also receive a full written report at the start 

of the new year. 

Please note that Years 8 – 10 may not be completing a winter examination for every 

subject. Their mark may instead be based on their classwork, homework, or other 

practical tasks. 

The effort score will also be based on the work that they have put into their studies 

so far, and I have attached the meaning of the efforts below.   

1 = Highly motivated / excellent effort* 

2 = Very good consistent effort 

3 = Consistent effort 

4 = Lacking consistent effort 

5 = Makes little effort 

 

* Please note that an effort score of ‘1’ denotes pupils who have consistently gone 

‘above and beyond’ throughout the term.  A pupil who is making the required effort 

to manage their studies consistently, will receive an effort score of '3'. 

If you have any questions, then please contact the school.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Robinson 

 

 

 


